
To: Dennis Kelly Regional Clerk, York Region 

From: Julie Nevin - Treasurer, Kingscross Ratepayers Association 

Date: May 30, 20 16 

Subject: Written Submisssion to the York Region Council--Committee of the Whole 

Re: Mater Transportation Plan - 15th Sideroad Extension, King City 

The undersigned hereby requests to be heard as a deputant at the Region's Committee of 
the Whole meeting on June 9, 2016. 

The deputation will speak to the environmental impacts to the Wetlands of plan to extend 
the 15th Sideroad between Keele Street and Jane Street. 

Regards, 

Julie Nevin 
, , Lockhart Lane 
King City 




